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Parents and local communities have the fundamental right to direct how their schools 

are run. 

 

In addition, the bill opens school boards up to spurious lawsuits.  For example, a 

board may choose not to utilize a textbook because of sexually explicit material, only 

to be accused of discrimination based on other grounds. 

 

Local control of our public schools is critical, and parents have the fundamental right 

to direct the care and upbringing of their children.  

 

 


